
laird-campbell-20050320083003
To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/20/2005

From:     campbell laird

Comment:
To try and use an orphan work IS OUTRIGHT THEFT. BAD idea. Why can't they think up 
there own ideas instead of stealing!! DO NOT do it.
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